
BKD Thoughtware®:  Health Care

BKD National Health Care Group is pleased to present complimentary webinars on a wide range 

of industry issues. We invite you to join us for the following event:

QUESTIONS?

Amy Knightley // 417.831.7283 // aknightley@bkd.com

TECHNICAL SUPPORT

For additional assistance, please contact BKD IT Support at 877.418.5209, ext. 11111.

PROPOSED NOT-FOR-PROFIT REPORTING 
CHANGES – WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW

Date:  Wednesday, July 29, 2015

Time:  10 - 11 a.m. Central time

Presenters:  Tondeé Lutterman & Allison Swaters

CPE Credit:  One CPE credit in Accounting field of study may be awarded upon verification of participant 

attendance.

The Financial Accounting Standards Board has proposed significant changes to the not-for-profit reporting 
model. Is your organization prepared for the changes that could be required? Join BKD for this program 
explaining the proposed updates to the financial statement presentation and operating measure and how 
they could affect you.

Learning Objectives

Upon completion of this webinar, participants will be able to:

• Discuss the proposed changes to the not-for-profit reporting model

• Explain proposed changes to the statement of cash flows, restricted net asset classification,
reporting of expenses and operating measure, along with other proposed changes

Register at:
bkd.com/webinars/hc
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http://www.bkd.com/webinars/2015/proposed-not-for-profit-reporting-changes-what-you-need-to-know.htm



